
Summary of the February Board of Trustees Meeting     

  

The UUCR Board of Trustees met for its monthly meeting on February 17, 2015. We reviewed 

regular reports from the Treasurer, Minister, and Church Administrator. Richard Chitty reported 

that the solar project agreement with Solar Solutions Inc. has been signed. We heard a report 

from Bill Newhouse, Canvass Chair, and discussed the Canvass. 

  

UUCR’s Interim Director of Religious Education (IDRE), Andrea Spencer-Linzie presented 

additional documentation that the Board requested regarding safety policies for RE. She shared 

current UUCR religious education policy, safety documents, and actions that have been taken 

and are planned. The Board authorized the IDRE and the RE Committee to draft a policy for RE 

safety.  

  

The Board asked the Social Justice Committee (SJC) to keep working on a Partner Plate proposal 

to share the Sunday collection. SJC will develop a process to select organizations as partners 

with congregational input. The Board approved revised guidelines for the awards it presents at 

the Fellowship Dinner each year. It also approved a new timeline for the development of next 

year’s Annual Implementation Plan and budget.  

  

Board meetings are open to all and are scheduled on the third Tuesday of each month from 7:30 

to 9:30 p.m. in Fellowship Hall. Please feel free to contact any of the UUCR Board members 

with questions or issues you would like to discuss – we love hearing from you! 

  
 


